
To whom it may concern 
This legislation should be placed on the ballot for voters to VOTE.  
Oregonians are good hard working people and deserve this.  
It’s unreal that this is even being considered.  It’s simply another way for the wrong people to be 
collecting income.  
Allow us to vote! 
JoHanna  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


